
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday 14th October, 2022 

Dear Parents 
 
It's been another very busy, but highly enjoyable week in school this week. 
 
One of the exciting things has been being able to again focus on trips. We have always known and 
appreciated the benefits that trips and visits have on your child's learning. These benefits are 
far reaching and do not always focus on academic rewards. There is so much to gain from learning 
in a different context away from the classroom, and the first-hand experiences are more      
memorable. Class teachers aim to plan in as many different experiences as possible whilst       
supporting high impact learning whilst being focused on keeping costs to a minimum.  
 
The newsletter today includes details of our Choir's first trip this week. Several more are 
planned for later in the term. 
 
Your kind generosity last week with donations for Food Bank resulted in the invitation for our 
school council to visit and have a tour of the premises and see for themselves the work involved 
in giving to those in need. This will be arranged for after half term. 
 
Residentials are now booked for Y4 , Y5 and Y6 so we will be chasing up the payment of deposits 
so you can secure your child's place. You should be able to see payment being requested on 
ParentPay. 
 
Swimming  
 
Thank you to everyone who has paid for this term/this year’s swimming fees.  If you haven’t, as 
usual, you can pay on ParentPay or via cash or cheque to the office.  This is £10 per term or £30 
for the year, per child.  There are discounts if you have more than 2 children, please speak to the 
office if you need further information.  This year the money is being used to purchase brand new 
benches in the changing rooms.  Thank you in advance. 
 
Parc Eglos Job Vacancies 
 
We have a number of vacancies being advertised now and in the coming weeks please keep an eye 
on the website if you are interested in becoming a Lunchtime Supervisor or a Teaching Assistant 
in school. 

http://www.parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk/website/vacancies/327123 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Boomerang  
Breakfast and Afterschool Club  

  
We cannot accept any child/children into the 
club, before or after school unless they are 
booked in advance.  Bookings need to be made 
the week before, the cut off is Thursday 
lunchtime, to  ensure you can get your child/
children a space.  If asked after this date we 
apologise but your child will not be allocated a 
place. This allows us to staff and resource 
this club. We really appreciate your support. 
Thank you, The Boomerang Team.  

Enterprise Week 
 

Year 6 received a lovely 
‘Thank You’ card from 
the Team at Last 
Chance Hotel.  This is 
the charity the children 
chose to donate the 
proceeds from their 
stall at Enterprise week. 
Their fundraising and 
support was greatly   
appreciated. 

http://www.parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk/website/vacancies/327123
http://www.parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk/website/vacancies/327123


Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, our school menu will be on WEEK 2 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

w/c 17th October Parent Consultation Week - FACE TO FACE  

Friday 4th November SCHOOL DISCO Years 3 /4 - 6.7pm # Years 5/6 - 7.15-8.15pm 

Thursday 1st December Christmas Jumper Day and Decorate the Tree Assembly 

Tuesday 6th December  Year 6 Barton  Hall Meeting - 5.30PM 

Thursday 8th December National Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday 8th December  Bag To School Drop - 9am 

Wednesday 13th December  CHRISTMAS LUNCH  

Friday 16th December Last day of Autumn Term 

Tuesday 3rd January  First day of Spring Term 

Friday 27th January 2023 Return Date Health and Wellbeing Books 

  

  

  

Swimming 

Please can we ask that children bring a 
swimming cap each week, we sell these in 
the office or £1.50 if you need one.      
Goggles are optional but children must 
bring their own.  Many thanks. 

 

Choir News 

On Wednesday afternoon this week, the 
school choir performed a selection of songs 
for the Helston Friendship Group, at Hen’s 
Horn Court. 20 children from years 3 to 6 
took part in the visit and did a superb job of 
singing and entertaining the very               
appreciative group.  Afterwards the children 
chatted to members of the audience and    
enjoyed sharing refreshments with them. We 
were very proud of the way the children               
represented Parc Eglos in our first public 
performance for several years! 

 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 95.2 0 

Stars 94.2 0 

1KB 97.4 2 
1HH/BM 89.4 0 

2KJ 94 0 

2NE 93 0 

3KD 95.3 2 

3SG/PL 98.3 0 

4SC 91.7 0 
4SR 92.3 4 

5RG/HH 98.7 0 

5CW 97.2 0 

6KH 96.6 4 

6DF 97.3 0 

Whole 

School 

Total 

95.1% 


